
David Scott

From: Puckett, Jim P (DOA) cjim.puckett@alaska.gov>
Sent Sunday, March 10, 2013 3:05 PM
To: David Scott
Cc: Thayer, Curtis W (DOA); Barnhill, Michael A (DOA); Mills, Andy .1 (DOA); Lea, Kathleen S

(DOA)
Subject: SB48

Mr. Scott,

The following communities have lost 25% or more of their population between 2000 and 2010: Galena, Pelican, Atka,
Anderson, and St. George. The cities of Anderson and St. George do not currently have any active PERS eligible
positions.

Let me know if you need anything else.

Jim Puckett
Division Director
Alaska Division of Retirement & Benefits
Vm.puckettalaska.aov
(907) 465-4471

This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipent(s) and may contain
confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. If you are
not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.

For your protection my response to you may be sent in an encrypted email if it contains personal or financial
information. If so, you will receive an email notification that you have received a secure email from the State of
Alaska with instructions how to access it.

From: David Scott <David.Scott@akleg.gov>
Date: March 8, 2013, 3:47:41 PM MST
To: “curtis.thayer(&alaska.gov” <curtis.thayer(alaska.gov>
Cc: °mike.barnhill(&alaska.gov” <mike.barnhillalaska.gov>
Subject: Fwd: SB 48 Scheduling Memo

Hi fellas:

SB 48 will be heard on Tuesday. Can we get a list of those communities that will be affected? Namely, those
communities that have lost 25% between 2000-2010.

Thanks.

David Scott
Office of Sen. Donny Olson

Sent from my iPhone.
Please excuse any typos.
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